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______________________________________________________________________ 
 
TO:  Mayor and Council 
 
FROM: Tom Crawford, CFO 
   
CC:  Steven D. Powers, City Administrator  
   
SUBJECT: Energy Grants Manager 
 
DATE: May 18, 2015 
 
 
Question #156:  When was the sustainability coordinator position added? 
(Councilmember Kunselman) 
 
Response:  The position’s title is Grants Manager.  FY2014 was the first year the 
Grants Manager was in the budget.  The position was grant funded for FY2014 and part 
of FY2015 (General Fund for the remaining of FY2015). This position is not in the 
Administrator’s recommended FY16 budget. 
 
 

  


